
Foothill Gold Line
- Glendora to Pomona- 

QUESTIONS? 
Project Construction Questions Hotline:  (626) 513-5788

General Project Questions: (626) 471-9050 
Email: CommunityRelations@Kiewit-Parsons.com
Email: PublicAffairs@Foothillgoldline.org

Visit our Public Information Office located at 2100 E. Route 66 Suite 200, Glendora, CA 91740

May 31, 2020

RE: Foothill Gold Line Update: Major Construction starts Early August 

Dear Neighbor:

The start of major construction for the Foothill Gold Line light rail project from Glendora to Pomona is beginning 
in early August 2020. The four-year construction project will extend light rail service nine miles east of the current 
terminus in Azusa (at the APU/Citrus College Station), and add four new stations – one in each of the cities of 
Glendora, San Dimas, La Verne and Pomona. The $1.5 billion project is being mostly funded by LA County’s 
Measure M; with additional funding from a State of California SB1 program grant and residual LA County Measure R 
funds remaining after completion of the Pasadena to Azusa segment in 2015. The project is overseen by the Foothill 
Gold Line Construction Authority (Construction Authority) and is being built by the design-build team of Kiewit 
Parsons, a Joint Venture (KPJV). 

Over the next four years there will be a significant amount of construction activity on the railroad corridor and on 
adjacent city streets where the light rail tracks will cross. The purpose of this letter is two-fold:

1)	 Let you know that construction activities will be starting soon (including work by utility companies and 
       others in the weeks ahead of major construction starting in August); and
2)	 Provide the following contact information for key community relations team members available to answer 
      your questions now and in the future:

      

The Construction Authority and KPJV are committed to doing all we can to keep you and the entire community 
informed of construction-related activities. From emailing construction alerts of upcoming street closures and other 
major impactful activities to those who register to receive them, to posting signage ahead of closures, to hand-
delivering construction notices to those homes and businesses most directly impacted by a construction activity, the 
Construction Authority and KPJV will do our best to not surprise you with construction. 

If you haven’t already, we strongly encourage you to sign up to receive construction alerts and project updates. It 
takes less than a minute and signing up now will keep you informed as this project moves into major construction. 
We hope you will go to www.foothillgoldline.org and sign-up today!

We appreciate your cooperation as we build this important project for our region. Don’t hesitate to contact us with 
questions.

Yours truly,
 

Lisa Levy Buch
Chief Communications Officer
Foothill Gold Line Construction Authority

Construction-Related Questions/Concerns: 
Kelsey DePaola	              
Construction Community Relations 	
Kiewit-Parsons, JV (design-builder)	
(626) 513-5788
CommunityRelations@Kiewit-Parsons.com   

General Foothill Gold Line Project Questions: 
Yesenia Arias
Community Relations Manager
Foothill Gold Line Construction Authority	
(626) 305-7012
YArias@foothillgoldline.org

Jeff Rowland
Public Relations Manager 
Kiewit-Parsons, JV


